
 This week, Year 5 and 6 have learnt more about Antarctica and it’s interesting        

geography. We were fascinated to learn about the use of longitude and latitude         

co-ordinates to locate anywhere in the world and even found the co-ordinates 

of Telford (and Antarctica). We have also spent some time this week        

researching geographical terms and places such as the Topics and the     

Hemispheres. In English, we have nearly completed our Endurance Narratives 

and in Maths we have learnt how to multiply 4 and 5 digit numbers       

including those with decimals. Well done Class 4! 

 

  


